
EHHA Board of Directors Meeting 

January 13, 2021 

By Leif Olson for Bob Anundson, Secretary 

 

 

Called to order 4:00pm 

 

Attendees 

 

Bob Anundson 

Gail Anundson 

Leif Olsen 

Warren Pierce 

Jesse Klinger 

Charlie Pugh 

Doug Davis 

 

All attended through a Zoom session. 

 

A quorum was present, and the meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM. 

 

December minutes were approved. 

 

Warren Pierce presented the Treasurer Report. It was approved.  

 

Committee reports: 

 

• Architectural: One underdeck ceiling was approved. 

• Safety: George Noa turned over the reigns of the committee to Bob Anundson. 

 

Old Business:  

• Camera work had been completed for two of the cameras and that the third camera was 

next in line for update/repair. 

 

New Business: 

• We discussed campaign signs and flags.  Leif noted that all yard campaign signs should 

be down by now. I had talked to our lawyer a few years ago about the flag issue issue. 

He told me that flags would be very difficult to enforce with our current CC&Rs.  

• Leif volunteered to look into what it would take to light our entrance sign. 

 

  

The 2nd Quarter meeting will be on April 14th at 4PM.  Location and type of meeting TBD.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 4:30 pm 
 


